

September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to the new academic year of 2022 - 2023.

I hope this letter finds you and your families and friends all safe and well and I hope that you have had a wonderful summer holiday.

The children have made a fantastic start to the new year and have settled quickly and happily into their new classrooms with their teachers. Thank you to everyone who has supported their child with our Reading and Times Tables Challenges over the summer holidays.

PE Days from Week Commencing 12th September

We will continue to ask children to come into school wearing their PE kits on the days they have PE. Please see below:

Monday	Year 1 and Year 2 (special gymnastics sessions)
Friday	Reception, Year 3, 4, 5 and 6

Dates for your Diary

Please find attached an updated version of Dates for your Diary. Please note: the change of Mass times at the request of Father Mariadass as his commitments have recently changed. Please join us at St Cuthbert's Church to celebrate Mass if you can.

Please attend your child's class open evening if you're able as there will be lots of useful information shared to help your child with their learning both at school and at home. A survey will be sent to parents/carers early next week to help school plan for these evenings.

In the meantime, if you have any questions regarding any of the school organisation or routines, could you please contact your child's teacher using the email addresses below or ring the school office on: 0191 2861029.

Nursery@stcuthbertsk.org Miss Graham

Rec@stcuthbertsk.org Mrs Marley

Year1@stcuthbertsk.org Mrs Haighton

Year2@stcuthbertsk.org Mr Bright

Year3@stcuthbertsk.org Mrs Hacking

Year4@stcuthbertsk.org Mr Dodds

Year5@stcuthbertsk.org Miss Dorning

Year6@stcuthbertsk.org Mrs Ferguson

We are very much looking forward to the new school year and are ready to embrace any challenges which come our way. Please do not hesitate to contact school if you have any concerns or wish to discuss any matter further. Working together in partnership is the only way we can achieve the very best for all of our children.

Thank you, as always, for your support, it really is very much appreciated by each and every one of us.

Best wishes,

Mrs Bullerwell and the Staff of St Cuthbert's





















Dates for your Diary September - October 2022

Thursday 15 th September	9.15am Year 5 Class Mass at St Cuthbert's Church (families welcome)
Thursday 15 th September	AM Y6 Trip to Safetyworks
Friday 16 th September	9.05am Reception Class Phonics/Reading Meeting for Parents/Carers (come to the main entrance at the office after drop off)
Monday 19th September	3.10 – 4.00pm Reception Class Open Evening
Tuesday 20th September	3.10 – 4.00pm Year 2 Class Open Evening
Thursday 22 nd September	11:00am St Cuthbert's School (Y1-Y6) Mass led by Year 6 at St Cuthbert's Church (families welcome)
Friday 23 rd September	9.05am Year 1 Class Phonics/Reading Meeting for Parents/Carers (come to the main entrance at the office after drop off)
Monday 26th September	3.10 – 4.00pm Year 6 Class Open Evening
Tuesday 27 th September	3.10 – 4.00pm Year 1 Class Open Evening
Thursday 29 th September	11:00am Year 3 Class Mass at St Cuthbert's Church (families welcome)
Friday 30 th September	9.05 – 10.30 MacMillan Coffee Morning Y6 (All families welcome. More information to follow)
Monday 3 rd October	3.10 – 4.00pm Year 3 Class Open Evening
Tuesday 4 th October	3.10 – 4.00pm Year 4 Class Open Evening
Thursday 6 th October	11:00am Year 1/Year 2 Class Mass at St Cuthbert's Church (families welcome)
Monday 10 th October	3.10 – 4.00pm Year 5 Class Open Evening
Thursday 13 th October	11:00am Year 4 Class Mass at St Cuthbert's Church (families welcome)
Wednesday 19th October	Nursery Spooky Celebration Day
Thursday 20th October	Spooky Celebration Day Reception – Year 6
Friday 21st October	2.20pm Reception/Year 6 Buddy Assembly (Reception/Year 6 families welcome)
Friday 21st October	3.00pm School breaks up for October Half Term
Monday 31st October	School reopens for teaching purposes

Please note that we do our best to adhere to the dates set in the diary however the above may be subject to change due to unforeseen circumstances